
25/11/2016 

MRS Megan Keogh 
52 Ocean View RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: Mod2016/0293 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am a resident of Ocean View Rd, Freshwater. 
We live below the Harbord Diggers Construction site and I am writing to object to any extended 
working hours for the Diggers development.
Over the past several months we have been subjected to excessive amounts of dust, 
astronomical levels of noise from machinery, hammering and sirens from cranes not to mention 
the trucks that speed up and around Evans St and Carrington Parade. They start 
accumulating, circling, anytime before 6am. 
It appears that the Diggers Construction starts operations well before 7am in the morning and 
continues later than 5pm at night.
I have been led to believe that the Diggers has an independent Certifying Agent that appears 
to allow the construction workers to 'do what ever they like' with complete disregard to 
neighbours. 
With all the excessive traffic the Diggers development has brought, along with the 'beach 
goers' traffic in the afternoons and weekends, extending the hours of this noisy building site 
would be unacceptable. 
The council should be more supportive of the neighbours. I believe there should be stricter 
guide lines for the Diggers and that the Council should take more control of inspecting the 
'goings on' so that the diggers construction site adheres to the DA approval.
PLEASE DO NOT GRANT THE DIGGERS AN EXTENSION OF WORKING HOURS.
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